
“Loving Care Makes Happy Children” January 2020 

First Baptist Wednesday Night Children’s 
Activities and Choirs resume on 

Wednesday, January 15th! Contact Erin for 
info (erincollier@fbclumbertonnc.org). 

 
5:15 pm: Fellowship Dinner 
5:45 pm: Preschool Choirs/Bible (3s-K) 
               Children’s Choirs (1st-3rd, 4th-6th) 
6:30 pm: Preschool activities continue 
               Wednesday Night Live (1st-3rd) 
               Hand Bells (4th-6th) 

Weekly fees for the Early Childhood 
Ministry will increase $2.00 per 

preschool-age child and for  
summer care effective January 1, 

2020.  
 

2020-2021 Registration Fees will be $75.00 for each 
child, and $50.00 for summer care only. Registration 

fees are non-refundable. 
 

A copy of the new fee schedule is available in the ECM 
or Church Offices and our website. 

2019 Statements of Receipts for your tax records 
will be available by  

Friday, January 31st.  
Your statement will be emailed to the address we have 

on file. If your email address needs to be updated, 
contact Kandace (739-4336 or 

kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org). If we do not 
have an email address on file, your statement will be 
printed on January 31st and will need to be picked up 

in the church office (D-101). 

What’s happening in 2020 
Ongoing — Four-year-olds have Chapel time on Wednesdays 
January 1 — Closed for New Years’ Day 
January 15 — FBC Wednesday Night Children’s Activities and Choirs resume 
February 10-21 — 2020-2021 Registration for currently-enrolled families 
February 14 — Valentine’s Day: Classes will have parties & activities around this date 
February 24 — Registration for FBC members not currently enrolled 
February 25 — Registration opens to the public 
April 1 — Summer registration opens 
April 12  — Easter Sunday: Classes will have parties & activities around this date 
April 13 — Closed for Easter Monday 
May 14 — Spring Art Show 
May 22 — Last day of school for PSRC (includes PreK) and SEA; PreK Graduation 
May 25 — Closed for Memorial Day 
May 26 — Summer care begins & Summer Field Trips for afterschoolers begin 
June 8-10 — Vacation Bible School at FBC (other summer camps TBA) 
July 27-31 — Music Day Camp at FBC 
August TBA — ECM closed one day for staff development, normally on the first Friday of the month 
August TBA — First day of 2020-2021 year with classroom transitions 
September 7 — Closed for Labor Day 
October 28 — Trunk or Treat at FBC 
November 26-27 — Closed for Thanksgiving: Classes will have parties & activities around this date 
December TBA  — Christmas Breakfast for 2s & 3s; Christmas Program for 4s, PreK, Afterschoolers;  
   and dates of Christmas closure 
       ...Plus more events and activities to be announced! 



Mark Your Calendars 
 

We will be closed on these dates: 

 Easter — April 13, 2020 

 Memorial Day — May 25, 2020 

Stay up to date! 
 Sign up for Remind by texting @fbcecm to 

81010. 

 Find us on Facebook 
(facebook.com/FirstBaptistECM) 

 Check First Baptist’s website: 
fbclumbertonnc.org. 

 Sign up for e-mails (email Kandace at 
kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org)  

Contact Us 
First Baptist Church 
Early Childhood Ministry 
606 N. Walnut Street,  
Lumberton, NC 28358 
ECM: (910) 738-6608 
Church Office: (910) 739-4336 
Fax: (910) 739-7858 
www.fbclumbertonnc.org /FirstBaptistECM 

Schools will be closed, but we will be open these days:  
January 2, 3, 6, 7, 20. 

Reminder: If schools are closed, and we are open, your afterschooler or PreK wraparound student may attend 
for the Teacher Work Day fee of $10.00 per day, per afterschooler. 
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Polar 
Express 

Day for 4 yr 
classes 

Did you know you can have your weekly fees drafted 
from your checking or savings account? Pick up a draft 

form at the payment dropbox. 

SEA Back in 
Session 

2019 Tax 
Statements 
Available 

No School 
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Increase 

Administration Contacts 
 

Chanda Hughes, Director 
     chandahughes@fbclumbertonnc.org 
 

Susan Murphy, Assistant 

     susanmurphy@fbclumbertonnc.org 

PSRC & 
PreK Back 
in Session 

https://www.facebook.com/FirstBaptistECM/
http://www.fbclumbertonnc.org
mailto:kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org?subject=Email%20Signup

